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Comments: This proposal should be rejected.   This would allow the Yellowstone Club to expand which is not in

the best interest of the Gallatin River and would increase traffic on the already busy highway between Big Sky

and Bozeman.  What would this do to the already degraded water quality In the Gallatin River?  Has a full

environmental study been done showing the impact the the river, traffic, congestion, quality of life, etc…?

Apparently money and political influence matter to the Forest Service to allow the Yellowstone Club to get what it

wants.  How much has the Yellowstone Club spent to date trying to push this through?  The public should come

first not the super rich.   

The timing is also a concern.  The public is not well served by taking public comment around the holidays when

they are busy with family and friends.  


